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Sent: Monday, 28 November 2022 10:58 AM
To: LG CC Submissions
Subject: Resident response to Moreton Bay name change

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Added to register

Dear Electoral Commission 

I have just seen a news story regarding Moreton Bay Region Council changing its name to Moreton Bay Region City. 

I have been a resident of this area for over 35 years. I don’t think a name change is in our best interest – we are a 
wonderfully diverse region. Points I have concerns about include: 

 I don’t think residents were properly consulted – this should have been something that residents were notified
of. The Council communicates regularly with residents via regular rates notices, so they could easily have
notified residents of the proposed change and had an open and transparent public consultation period.

 How much will the proposed change cost the community? The Region currently has a lot of issues with
infrastructure not keeping up with growth – there are issues with roads and maintenance. Is spending money on 
a rebrand in our best interest?

 What planning and development implications are there for our Region – again, the community should be
consulted about any implications.

I would appreciate it if you took into consideration the above and what I consider to be a lack of appropriate public 
consultation in your consideration of this proposal. 

Kind regards 

  
(concerned resident) 
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